
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UFUQ Auxiliary Update 
286 Montague Rd West End Qld 4101 

Auxiliary Negotiations Update 

23 October 2012 

QIRC hearing for auxiliaries Award –

October 2012. 

 

On Friday 19th October 2012 the Queensland 

Industrial Relations Commission (QIRC) 

listed your union’s application for a first 

Award for auxiliaries for a preliminary 

mention hearing (QIRC A/2012/13). 

UFUQ and QFRS appeared before the QIRC 

and have been directed by QIRC to enter 

into discussions to see if any consent can be 

reached on the application. 

QFRS have not said whether they will 

support or oppose the making of a first award 

for auxiliaries but they are prepared to 

discuss it with your union. 

It is important that your auxiliary 

employment conditions be examined 

properly and due regard be given to the 

unique arrangements covering your work. 
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The matter has been relisted for a further QIRC 

mention in the second week of December.  

 

Jason Hall and Alison Howearth 

Auxiliary Delegates UFUQ State Committee of 

Management 

 

 

 

 

 

Strength Pride Courage 

 

 

 

 

 


